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October 14, 2020 MARA meeting minutes 

The following are the tentative minutes of the October 14th 

 

meeting subject to correction and/or approval 

 

at the next meeting. 

President Corey called the October meeting to order at 733PM on ZOOM. 

The following stations were in 

attendance:KD8SZZ, N8GS, KC8KVR, N8NIJ, K8OOK, W8MSK, and W8DAY. 

The Secretary did not read the minutes of the previous meeting as 

directed by the Club President, if 

interested, the the minutes are posted on the MARA website. 

Treasurer's Report: Previous balance was $1189.48. We deposited $83 

from 50/50. We wrote checks 

of $120 to Gale and $60 to Corey to cover electricity for our 

repeaters, and $100 to MSSC to reserve 

our Field Day site for 2021 and $9.78 to cover Danish's for 

breakfast. Our new balance is $982.70. 

Report was passed. 

Trustee's Report: Repeater is working fine. Corey installed a 

controller for Gale for WiresX. 

Committee Reports: 

2 meter net: net control for 10/15-KC8KVR (Simplex), 10/22-N8GS, 

10/29-KD8SZZ, 11/5-W8DAY 

Membership: none 

Newsletter & Webmaster: absent 

Fund raising: The 5th 

 

St Hall is open and we discussed a Nov or Dec Burrito Night, but for 

safety 

 

concerns and COVID seems to be having a 2nd 

 

wave which would keep attendance down, we decided 

 

to wait until Spring. 
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Bereavement: none 

Great Lakes Award/Special Events: none 

Field Day: Larry made a deposit and reserved the last week end in 

June for our FD at MSSC. 

Old Business: none 

New Business: 

Nominations for the Board for 2021 officially open in November and 

close at the December meeting. 

Saturday, 10/17 the Club breakfast will be at KC8KVR's QTH (maybe 

garage) at 9 AM, masks are 

required. 

November's meeting will be held at the Plainfield Fire Dept Training 

Center, masks definitely required 

by the Fire Dept rules. 

Dues for 2021 are coming due soon which will help our bank account 

since we can't have a fund raiser. 

Corey made a motion, 2nd 

 

by Jerry to close the Zoom meeting at 747 PM, passed. 

 

Submitted by Mike, K8OOK, MARA Secretary 


